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KCC SUMMER CAMP:   
Camp begins June 12th.  All weeks are full with 60 students with the exception of the 4th 
of July week.  There will be no camp on June 19th and July 4th in observance of federal 
holidays. 
Camp counselor training is scheduled for Saturday June 10th 9-1pm. 
Camp drop off and morning care will be at the recreation building and camp pick up and 
aftercare will be at the community center. 
 
 
KASEP:   
Spring KASEP classes end on Friday, June 2nd.   
We had a fantastic 10 week session.  We had 540 spots filled in KASEP classes each 
week, offering a total of 64 classes throughout the week. We also concluded the 
yearlong morning Spanish class that ran 4 days a week in the recreation building from 
7:40-8:20am. 
 
The Fall KASEP brochure will be available mid-August and  online registration opens 
Tuesday August 29th, 7pm for Kindergarten and 7:30pm for grades 1-6. 
 
 
KCC: 
The Kensington senior photo was taken on May 7th with a great turnout of over 50 
students showing up in person. The traditional photo is on the cover of the June 
Outlook. 
 
Sergeant Lande called on 5/27 to report some minor graffiti in the park, mostly around 
the public restrooms.  We will keep an eye out for any suspicious persons with marking 
pens in the park. 
 
KPPCSD will be taking over the tennis court reservations beginning July 1st. 
 
Blood Drive will be in the Community Center Tuesday June 6th. 
 
 
Adult Classes 
Tai Chi with Nobuo Nishi is on Fridays 9:30-11am. The Wednesday class will resume 
onMay 24th. Community Center, drop in fee of $15  
Strength & Balance Yoga with Anja Borgstrom Tuesdays 8:30am  
We have paused the Gentle Yoga class on Thursdays at 11:30am through the summer.  
 


